
The Parent Policy Council needs you!

What is the Parent Policy Council?
➢ The Policy Council is a group of parents from each of our nine centers who work

together to guide our Head Start program.

What does the Policy Council do?
➢ We meet one evening a month, at our Sacajwea site, to help make important

decisions about programming, budgeting, and hiring decisions.

➢ Food and childcare are always provided by Head Start staff. Interpreters
are available if needed.

➢ We also represent the PPS Head Start program at local and state meetings,
trainings, and more.

Why should you be part of the Policy Council?

The Council is a place to:
● Help improve our program.
● Learn more about how to help your child.
● Meet more people who share your concerns.
● Gain confidence through leadership training.
● Have fun while doing important work!
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